From:
 msztuk12@gmail.com

 To:
 Heather Boehm

Subject: Appeal request for bartending license **Date:** Monday, August 25, 2025 12:05:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Maxwell Sztuk

280 N Tratt Street Whitewater, WI 53190 224-290-6351 msztuk12@gmail.com 08/25/2025

Max Boar Pub 123 W Center Street Whitewater, WI 53190

Dear [Licensing Authority/Board Members],

I am writing to formally appeal the recent denial of my bartending license application. I respectfully request that my case be reconsidered so that I may be granted the opportunity to work legally and responsibly within the hospitality industry.

I understand that the decision was made based on a past violation. However, I would like to provide additional context and demonstrate my commitment to upholding the standards and responsibilities required of a licensed bartender. Since the incident, I have taken steps to improve myself and ensure that I am fully prepared to carry out the duties of this profession responsibly. I am deeply committed to following all state and local laws regarding alcohol service and maintaining the safety and well-being of customers. Being granted a license will allow me to support myself through lawful employment and contribute positively to the community.

I sincerely ask for a second chance to prove my responsibility and dedication. Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing my appeal.

Respectfully,

Maxwell Sztuk